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I strongly feel the idea of moving the Powerhouse Museum to another site is a giant waist of time 
and money. It's very clear this is nothing but a land grab for the current NSW state government.  

The Powerhouse Museum should stay where it is as it's located very close to the city where all types 
of people can access it's offerings.  

No other forward thinking city has ever suggested to make such a big mistake before. 

If the argument is that the the western suburbs also needs a culture museum then I suggest to build 
one there and take access of the extra possessions the Powerhouse Museum has in storage. 




